
 

Elizabeth Rummel School 
Food For Learning Program 

 

What is the Food for Learning Program? 
The Food for Learning Program is a voluntary program available to students of Elizabeth Rummel School, made 
possible by a grant from the Government of Alberta. The purpose of the program is to provide a nutritious snack 
and lunch to children who could benefit from a daily supplement of a nutritious, balanced meal. 
 
Who is eligible for the program? 
The program is intended to support the children of families who are having difficulty providing a nutritional, 
balanced lunch for their child. It is available, free of charge, to children who attend Elizabeth Rummel School. 
 
Referral and Registration 
Parents or guardians can refer their child or children to the program by completing the attached consent form and 
returning it to the ERS office, or by calling 403-678-6292. 
 

 
 

Elizabeth Rummel School 
2019-20 Food For Learning Program 

consent form 
 

Student’s Name:______________________Age:___Grade:___Teacher:__________________ 
 

Dietary restrictions/allergies:____________________________________________________ 
 

I would like my child to participate in the Elizabeth Rummel School “Food for Learning” 
Program. It is my understanding that my child will receive a bagged snack and lunch each day of 

school. Should our circumstances change and we no longer need or wish to participate in the 
program, I will contact the school to withdraw. 

 

____________________________________________________  
Parent or Guardian Name (please print) 

 

____________________________________________________ 
Parent or Guardian Signature 

 
Date:____________________ 

 

The information on this form is treated as confidential.  
Please complete the form and return it to Elizabeth Rummel School. 


